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DD/STE 290 ~4F

2 May 1969

- MEMORANDUM FOR: _;Chief, Technical Services Division

THROUGH = : Deputy D»i'rector for Plans

- SUBJECT -Animal Studies Projects

' REFERENCE : Memo dtd 13 Mar 69 to ExDir-Comp fr

C/TSD, same subj

~

1. This is'in responSe to referent and records my under-
standing of the agreements we reached when Messrs. Karamessines,
Duckett, and Clarke met with me on 9 April to discuss this general!
subject.

_ 2. Your plans and récommendatzons for the crows are entirely
satisfactory. I would like to be briefed in due course on the opera~
tional results of this effort.

3. With regard to the dolphjns, no CILA money is to be provided -
during Fiscal Year 1970, and to the extent that ARPA wishes to
fund this program we will continue to administer it as we hav‘e?-_;in
the past. I understand that there will be a demonstration on ox

" about 15 July following which fundamental decisions will be made
~ as to follow-on work., I would also like to be briefed on this before
the work is undertaken.

4. Ihave no objection to a modest expenditure in connection
with the cats, but I would like to know more specifically whatiis
proposed and how much money is going into the effort before it is
undertaken. :

/s8f L. . White:
L. K. White
Executive Director ~Comptroller
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